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Press Release April 14, 2004                                                                                                                                                                

Enea Brings the Quarterly Report Forward

Enea’s quarterly report for the first quarter will be brought forward two days and it will be published on Wednesday, April 28, 2004 before the opening of the stock market. 

On account of Enea’s quarterly report, Enea has the pleasure to invite journalists and analysts to a telephone conference on Wednesday, April 28 at 10.00 in Swedish and at 15.00 (3.00 PM CET) in English. CEO, Johan Wall will present the quarterly report. After the presentation, there will be some time for Q&A’s. 

Phone: + 46 (0) 8 727 77 50 at 10.00 in Swedish

+ 46 (0) 8 727 77 51 at 15.00 (3.00 PM CET) in English

Shortly before the telephone conference, a presentation will be available on our home page www.enea.com.

For further information, please contact:

Gunilla Spongh, CFO Enea Data AB, phn: +46 (0) 8-507 140 00

gunilla.spongh@enea.se
Johan Wall, CEO Enea Data AB, phn: +46 (0) 8-507 140 00

johan.wall@enea.se
ENEA

With Enea’s 35 years’ experience of system development and know-how in real-time technology, we help our customers in Sweden and the rest of the world to build advanced systems where quality, high availability and usability are crucial. We share our knowledge through our products, services and training programs.
With support in our internally developed real-time technology, we have helped many customers realize their concepts in a safe and cost-effective manner.

Today Enea’s world-leading real-time operating system OSE is the core of many data and telecommunications suppliers’ products. Within Scandinavia Enea also offers services, training and system solutions for business support to companies, organizations and authorities with high standards of usability and reliability. 
The Group has 550 employees and is located in Sweden, the U.S., Germany, France, the U.K. and Japan. The headquarters are located in Täby, Sweden.

Enea Data AB’s stocks are listed on the Stockholm Stock Exchange’s Attract-40 list.

For more information, please visit our websites at www.enea.se, www.enea.com and www.ose.com
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